
 
 

 

School Cancellation Procedures 
 
When school is cancelled due to inclement weather, power outages, or for 
any other reason, parents will be notified by our emergency alert system by 
phone, text, and email. You can also find out about school cancellations on 
the Georgetown Central School website (https://georgetown.aos98.net/) 
and the GCS Facebook page, as well as on television stations WCSH 
Channel 6, WGME Channel 13, and WMTW Channel 8. 


